ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD MOTION 091708 4a-001

Date: September 17 2008

Subject: Vaugh Ranch Road Service Extension Requests #2768 Water and #2769
Wastcwater
Motioned By: Phil Moncada Seconded By: Jon Beall

The Environmental Board recommended disapproval of a service extension request for
Vaught Ranch Road #2768 Water and #2769 Wastewater.

RATIONALE: This site is adjacent to Bull Creek and proposed developments runoff would
discharge directly to Bull Creek. This is not an environmentally sound project with a proposed
service station. The Certificate of Convenience and Necessity do not serve this subject fract
Vote 4-0-0-2

For:  Ahart, Anderson, Beall, and Neely

Against:

Abstain:  None

Absent: Ahart and Maxwell

Recused:

Vacant: One,

Approved By,

Dave Anderson P.E., CFM, Chair
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